
 ST. MARY’S BY THE SEA 
R O M A N C A T H O L I C C H U R C H  

 
 

PASTOR: Rev. Quang Vinh Chu 

WEBSITE: www.StMarysByTheSea.net   

321 10
th
 Street       Huntington Beach, Ca 92648    

             

CONTACT US:  (714) 536-6913, x-112      E-MAIL: StMarys.HB@gmail.com 
 

The Office is open from Monday through Thursday, 9am-12pm & 1-5pm.  

 
  

(Mon.-Sat.):  8:00 am   
  

5:00 pm  
  

7:30, 9:00 am & 10:30 am English  
12:00 pm Latin Mass 

  

Thursday 9:00 am - 3:00 pm & 
  

Every 1st Friday 9:00 am - 9:00 pm 
 

Mon.-Thurs. 1:30-4:30 pm 
 

 

Saturdays:  3:00-4:00 pm 
  

 

 
 

Vision & Mission Statement 

Our Vision:   Be my Disciples. If not you, then who… 
 

Our Mission:   St. Mary’s by the Sea, a Catholic community of faith, hope, and love, journeying together in the 
spirit of stewardship, unity, and charity, embracing all in Christ under the mantle of “Our Lady.” 

Parish Ministries 
  

  
  

ADORATION & DEVOTION – THE LIEBLANG FAMILY 

        www.StMarysAdoration.blogspot.com 

BEREAVEMENT COMMITTEE – SUSAN SIZLO 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS – MIKE BANNER 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS – CARLOS VALENZUELA 

LECTORS – MIKE BANNER 

LEGION OF MARY – JOANNE PETERS 

OUR LADY’S COMFORTERS – ELIZABETH LIEBLANG  

PRO-LIFE – JACKY ROZA 

FAITH FORMATION – SR. CATHERINE NGUYEN – DIRECTOR  

RETREATS – DIANE MILLER 

SAFETY MINISTRY – TOM & SUSAN SIZLO  

STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE – MARY GILL / DEBBIE RANSOM 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY – FELIPA CHADWICK 

USHERS - JOE MUNGARI  

WELCOME MINISTRY – AL GRIEGO & SHARON TRAN 
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Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Reflections of the Week 

St. Paul emphasized repeatedly in his letters to the 
early Christian communities that it was the message of 
the gospel, not the messenger, that was spreading and 
inspiring faith all across the Mediterranean. While                
St. Paul himself could not be in one place for an extended 
time or be everywhere at once, the message of the gospel 
and the guidance of the Holy Spirit could remain with the 
communities and be present everywhere. As a result, 
these Christian communities became shining examples of 
the power, love, and mercy of Christ for all to see. May 
our Catholic community do the same. 

In keeping with this message, last week we heard 
Jesus teach the Beatitudes, blessing those who embody 
certain virtues. By combining this message with St. Paul's 
teachings, we can understand our calling to be a light to 
others, shining the lessons of the Beatitudes like a lamp 
on a stand. By choosing to make peace and avoiding 
conflict, we can inspire others to do the same. By 
witnessing to our faith in eternal life through a merciful 
God, we can bring comfort to those who mourn. And by 
working for justice and righteousness, we can inspire 
others who share these ideals. Let us live out the 
Beatitudes openly, so that others may see their worth and 
follow in our footsteps. 

As Jesus tells his disciples, we are the light of the 
world, reflecting the light of Christ who also claimed to be 
the light of the world and promised that those who follow 
him will have the light of life. At our baptism, we were 
given a candle lit from the Easter candle, symbolizing that 
we are to always walk in the light of Christ. Throughout 
our lives, we should be mindful of this flame in our hearts 
and reflect it to the world, shining into the shadows of sin 
and injustice, poverty, and evil. May Christ's light dispel 
these shadows and guide us always.  

 

 Question of the Week 
x 
What specific concrete action can I take this week to 

reflect the light of Christ to the world? 
 -GIA Publications (adapted) 

National Needs 2
nd

 Collection 

There is a 2nd Collection this weekend, for National 
Needs. It combines the following four collections: 

  
 Catholic Campaign for Human Development 

 Catholic Communication Campaign  

 Catholic University of America  

 Catholic Home Missions  
  

  

Centennial Committee General Meeting 

We asked - - and YOU responded! Thank you to 
everyone who has volunteered to help us plan our  
celebrations for the Centennial Anniversary of              
St. Mary’s by the Sea Church. Over the past several months, 
we have been in the planning stages of several events and 
are now ready to enlist your help in fulfilling them.  

An important meeting has been scheduled for all 
volunteers this Wednesday, February 8th at 6:30 pm in   
Fr. Johnson Hall. Here we will lay out what we have 
been planning, and you will be able to decide which 
committees you want to participate in. Additionally, we 
will also be here to listen to any other ideas you may 
want to share with us. Please plan to attend this very 
important meeting. We look forward to seeing each and 
every one of you! 

Superbowl Party 

      Everyone is invited to 
attend a Superbowl Party 
between Kansas City and 
Philadelphia at St. Mary’s by 
the Sea in Fr. Johnson Hall 

next Sunday, February 12th at 3:00 pm. It will be a 
potluck so br ing a dish to share! Water , ice, and soft 
drinks will be provided, along with plates, napkins, cups, 
and plastic dinnerware. You are welcome to bring your 

own adult beverages K. Also, there will be squares 

available $$. If you can come early, they will be setting 
up at 2:00 and welcome your help. Come on over! It will 
be a fun time for all! 

World Day of the Sick Mass 
Celebrant: Bishop Kevin Vann 

A special Mass will be held for World Day of the 
Sick on Saturday, February 11th at 10:00 am at Christ 
Cathedral in Garden Grove. The celebration will be 
held in honor of Our Lady of Lourdes and sponsored by 
the Order of Malta. It will include: 

 

1) Anointing of the Sick 
2) Blessing of the Caregiver Hands 
3) Blessing with Lourdes Water.  

 

Please remember that anointing of the sick is a 
sacrament of the Church and is offered to Catholics who 
are dangerously ill due to sickness, injury, or old age. The 
sacrament is for serious mental or emotional illness as 
well. While we should not be excessively concerned 
about the degree of seriousness of the condition, the 
casual participation in the sacrament must be avoided in 
good conscience. 

Notice!!! 

Please do NOT bring any items to Church 
and drop off for the Rummage Sale in 

August. We will NOT be able to keep them 
on our property. 



February 5, 2023 

  

This Week at St. Mary’s by the Sea 
 

5:00 pm Vigil Mass for All Souls  
*National Needs 2nd Collection 

*Collecting Donations for Baby Blankets 
 

Sunday, February 5 
*National Needs 2nd Collection 

*Collecting Donations for Baby Blankets 

7:30 am Mass for the soul of Tom Peters (RIP)  
9:00 am  Mass for our Priests, and the People of the Parish 

- Living & Deceased  
10:30 am Mass for Kelvin & Marilyn Cox (L) 
12:00 pm Latin Mass for the souls of Vince & Marie 

Lombardi (RIP)  
12:00 pm Legion of Mary meeting in Conf. Rm. 
 

Monday, February 6  
8:00 am Mass for the soul of Charles Gray (RIP) 
3:30 pm 1st Communion Year - (til 4:30 pm) 

5:00 pm Evening with Our Blessed Mother (at the back 
of the Church at the Marian Shrine) 

5:15 pm Confirmation Year 1& 2 (til 6:30pm) 

7:00 pm    RCIA (til 8:15pm) 
 

Tuesday, February 7 
8:00 am Mass for the soul of Alma Campbell Reimauk 

(RIP) 
5:15 pm 1st Communion class - Year 2 & 
 Post Communion class (til 6:30pm) 
 

 Wednesday, February 8 
8:00 am Mass for Brad Roberts & Paula Lacson (L) 
9:30 am Legion of Mary meeting in Conf. Rm. 
6:30 pm Centennial Committee General Meeting 
 

Thursday, February 9 
8:00 am Mass for the soul of Felix Maata (RIP) 

9am-3pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00 pm Knights of Columbus meeting in Hall 
 

Friday, February 10 
8:00 am Mass for the Filippe & Lage Families—Living & 

Deceased 
9:00 am Cenacles of Life 
 

Saturday, February 11 
8:00 am Mass for Gail Hirayama (L) 
3:00 pm Confessions (til 4:00 pm) 

5:00 pm Vigil Mass for Mary Wallace (L)  
 

Sunday, February 12 
7:30 am Mass for our Priests, and the People of the Parish 

- Living & Deceased  
9:00 am  Mass for the soul of Aurelio Griego (RIP)  
10:30 am Mass for Sandy Entrican (L) 
12:00 pm Latin Mass for Judith Clark (L)  
12:00 pm Legion of Mary meeting in Conf. Rm. 
3:00 pm Superbowl Party in Hall (Potluck) 
 

Let Us Pray for the Sick… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For Those in the Armed Forces              

J. Caico, D. Coffey, Sgt. R. Colbert, Sgt. L. Donovan & Team,                
T. Donovan, R. Hanrahan, S. Miller, T. Pace, J. Pendergrass,               
Capt. D. Tierney 

Mike Banner 
Bette Barilla 
Ted Beresford 
Connie Bowles 
Lynn Briggs 
Joe Caico 
Peggy Carrasco 
LaNell Ceballos 
Lindsay Ceballos 
Miguelito Ceballos 
George Christa 
Rosie Clouse 
Rose Delmer 
Vicky Derieg 
Helen Donnelly 
Mary Dunthorne 
Ann Erwin 
Sandy Gee 
Breanna Greene 

Al Griego 
Lorraine Griffin 
Chin Ha 
Nathan Hamby 
Paul Hayes 
Dave Hedlund 
Jody Hedlund 
Baby Weston Howe 
Diane Hoxsie 
Keri Johnson 
Paula Keating 
Maurice Kramer 
Roger Kunsaitis 
Nam Le 
Julie Lee 
Arturo Loya 
Fr. Eamon Mackin 
Adam Mattocks 
Ken Mattocks 

Patricia McKenzie 
Bill & Carolyn Myrter 
Steve W. Myrter 
Thomas Nester 
Rosalie Ocanas 
Joanne Peters 
Debbie Ransom 
Susan Rocio 
Colleen Rowe 
Barrett Slavens 
Bob Spellmire 
Bernadette Vanderhorst 
Fernando Vieyra 
Andrea Wall 
Joe Yadrick 
Nancy Yaslik 
Sam Zappia 
Maria Zelaya 
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Our Lady’s Comforters 

In honor of St. Mary’s by the Sea’s Centennial 
Celebration, Our Lady’s Comforters have set a goal of 
sewing 100 baby blankets by the end of this year, which 
will be donated to the pro-life centers listed below. In 
order to reach this ambitious target, we need your 
financial support. This weekend, we will be collecting 
donations outside the Church after each Mass. Please be 
as generous as possible to help us to meet this goal. 

Our first actual sewing session will be on Saturday, 
February 18 from 9am to 12pm. Everyone is invited to 
participate, and NO sewing experience is necessary!  

 

The blankets will be donated to: 
 

 Horizon Pregnancy Center in Huntington Beach 

 Life Center in Santa Ana 

 Children’s Hospital of Orange County 

 His Nesting Place in Long Beach 

Our Lady of La Vang Shrine Virtual Tour 

The Office of Communications and Christ Cathedral 
parish are pleased to present a virtual tour of the campus’ 
Our Lady of La Vang Shrine. 

The tour allows users on a desktop computer, laptop or 
phone to virtually walk around the shrine, learning about 
its artwork and history through videos with Fr. Tuyen 
Nguyen,, Blessed Sacrament parish pastor and a longtime 
committee member of the La Vang shrine project. The 
videos are in English with Vietnamese subtitles. 

To access the virtual tour, please visit 
www.christcathedralcalifornia.org/ollvshrine/
virtualtour. 



St. Mary’s by the Sea Catholic Church 

Office of Faith Formation 

CENTENNIAL PARISH MISSION 
THE EUCHARIST -DEEPER LOVE OF GOD 

Saturday, February 25, noon-6pm.  
 

Food & Fellowship / Fabulous Presentations 
Faith Sharing / Confessions 

Eucharistic Celebration (Vigil Mass) at 5pm 
 

EVENING WITH OUR BLESSED MOTHER 
Monday, February 6, 5:30pm-6:30pm  

 

Please bring a folding 
chair and enjoy a relaxed 
hour of storytelling, 
conversation, prayer and 
praise with our Mother at 
our Church’s Marian 
Shrine. 

 
CONTEMPLATIVE RETREATS 

Jesus invites us to “withdraw and commune” with him.  
February 18  on the Sacred Heart of Christ 
March 4 or 11 is on the Crucified Christ, the Eternal 
Love of God cloaked in Human Flesh, Born, Suffered, 
Died and Rose—to give us New Life. Retreat dates and 
topics are up on the bulletin boards at the entrance of the 
church. Join us for a day of solitude and reflection and 
you will walk away refreshed!  

Please contact our parish office for more details 
or to register. 

 
YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

at the starting of our Centennial Celebration 
Gathering Dates & Time 

*2/25 *3/25 *4/29 *5/20 *6/24 
 

Last Saturday of the Month,  
after the 5pm Mass, 6pm-7:30pm. 

 

Please invite your high school and or young 
adult friends and family members to join us.  
We will begin the evening with food & 
fellowship, then faith message and faith sharing.  
All need a waiver form signed. We encourage 
those planning to attend contact our parish 
office or Mr. Truzzolino at dtruzz@gmail.com as 
soon as possible. We look forward to keeping in 
touch with you. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

   Stewardship Corner 
HELLO STEWARDS!  
 

We hope you are enjoying good health, good food, 
and good company on this blessed Sunday. February is 

already here and our first event is the MINISTRY FAIR, 
taking place on February 19th. It will be led by Jacky with 
support from Joe and Geri as co-chairs. If you're available 
to help after all the Masses, please reach out to Jacky. 
Additionally, we need volunteers to help with the 

LENTEN MEALS on March 3rd and 31st. Please contact Mary 

or Debbie if you're interested in lending a hand. The               

ST. PATRICK'S DAY DINNER on March 17th will be led by 
Colleen, and there will be a planning meeting on 
February 15th. If you're interested in helping, please get 
in touch with her. We are grateful for your assistance 
and support with these events. We know your time is 
valuable, and we appreciate you sharing it with us.  

EVERY THURSDAY at 12 PM and FIRST FRIDAY at 1 PM, 

we invite you to join us for ADORATION, a great opportunity 
to pray and reflect while offering your personal intentions 
directly to Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament. Please 
continue to pray for your fellow Stewards, parishioners, 
family, friends, and neighbors who are facing health, 
financial, or other challenges. Your prayers are powerful 
and much needed. Please know that you are appreciated 
and loved! 

   

 What is a Christian Steward? 
“One who receives God’s gifts gratefully, cherishes and tends them 
in a responsible and accountable manner, shares them in justice and 
love with others, and returns them with increase to the Lord.”  
                                        (American Bishops Pastoral Letter). 

 

January 29, 2023 

 
St. Vincent de Paul.................................................. $50.00 
Building Fund ....................................................... $230.00 
Specials ............................................................... $1,209.00 
Regular Collection ............................................. $6,911.91 
 

Thank you very much for supporting your Church!                                     

 2022 Tax Donation Letters 

If you are a registered parishioner and 
need a Tax Donation letter for your 2022 

tax return, please contact the Parish Office              
(714-536-6913, ext. 112) with your name and Parish 
ID #, if known, to request one. 

mailto:dtruzz@gmail.com

